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Mr. David Wynne 

On behalf of Mr Michael Monagle 

 

 

08 August 2024       Reg. No.: P0446-03 

 

Licence application review from Mr Michael Monagle for an installation located at 

Annakisha North, Doneraile, County Cork, P51 EY43. 

 

 

Dear Mr. Wynne, 

 

I refer to the EIS documentation accompanying your Industrial Emissions licence review 

application received by the EPA on 17 May 2023. 

 

I advise that the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) received has been assessed and is 

now deemed to be in compliance with Directive 2011/92/EU. 

 

All the application documentation is available to view on the EPA’s website at www.epa.ie.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Philip Stack 

Industrial & Carbon Emissions Regulation Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 

 


